Thurston Parish Council

COVID 19 Response UPDATE August 2020

The scheme is continuing in its current form and help is still available should you need it.

Newcomers to the village (since March 2020) who require assistance should contact the Parish Clerk - clerk@thurstonparishcouncil.gov.uk

Or visit https://thurstonparishcouncil.uk for more details

Please do not feel isolated or alone.

Neighbourhood Areas have been set up around the village with volunteers in each area who will help with

- Collecting shopping
- Collecting medication
 - Posting letters
- Chatting & listening over the phone

Your Neighbourhood Area Coordinator who will be your point of contact is:

Their contact details are:

PLEASE KEEP THIS CARD HANDY – YOU NEVER KNOW WHEN YOU MIGHT NEED IT!